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SNUPPS
Standardized Nuclear Unit
Power Plant System

5 Choke Cheiry Road Nicholas A. Petrick
Roskville, Maryland 20850 Executive Director
(30i)869-8010

July 5,1979

SLNRC 79- 11 FILE: 0278.10
SUBJ: IE Bulletin 79-02, Revision

No. 1, Pipe Support Base
Plate Designs Using Concrete
Expansion Anchor Bolts

Mr. Boyce Grier
Director, Region I
Office of Inspection and Enforcement
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
631 Park Avenue
King of Prussia, Pennsylvania 19406

Docket Nos.: STN 50-482, STN 50-483, STN 50-484,
STN 50-485, and STN 50-486

Dear Mr. Grier:

This letter and the Bechtel report, attached hereto, are forwarded on
behalf of the SNUPPS Utilities as a generic response to the subject IE
Bulletin. The items in the enclosed report are numbered to coincide with
action items listed in the NRC Bulletin.

It should be noted that the SNUPPS response is the result of a review of
design and installation practices and precedures for concrete expansion
anchor bolts used for pipe support base plates in Seismic Category I
structures. However, as a resu't of the concerns indicated in the subject

Bulletin, areas other than pipe supports are being examined.

Very truly yours,

Nicholas A. Petrick

SJS/pak

Attachment

cc: Mr. James G. Keppler, Director, Region III, USNRC
Mr. Karl V. Seyfrit, Director, Region IV, USNRC
Mr. Victor Stello, Jr., Director, Office of Inspection and

Enforcement, USNRC, Washington, D.C.
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